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October 5, 2018
The Honorable Joe McDermott
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember McDermott:
Enclosed is Executive Order PHL-7-1-2-EO which constitutes my plan for the Inquest Process. The Executive Order responds to Proviso P1, Section 4 of Ordinance #18766 adopting the amended King County 2017-2018 Biennial Budget Ordinance. This proviso required the Executive to transmit a plan for the new inquest process.
The new process included in the attached Executive Order includes a series of reforms to make the process more transparent and meaningful. The improvements to the inquest process further the goal of the King County Strategic Plan by making the process more equitable and fair to those involved.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dwight Dively, Director, Performance Strategy and Budget at 206-263-9687.
Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  Carolyn Busch, Chief of Staff 




  Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council
Caroline Whalen, County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive Services

